To: Town of Montville, Inland Wetlands Commission

On this the 15 day of May, 2024; | hereby WITHDRAW my Inland Wetlands Application based on new
information which has been obtained concerning the wetlands on my property and the proposed
location for the installation of a 24’ round above-ground pool.

Earl Caplet



